St. Catherine's Nursery School

Principal: Mrs Bridget Wilders B.Ed. P.G. Dip.Ed. P.Q.H.

Barrack Street Strabane BT82 8HE Tel: 02871 382614 Fax:02871 382482

Email: bwilders592@c2kni.net



Dear Parents

We are so excited to welcome you and your child to St. Catherine's Nursery School in September 2020.

We have arranged a visit to Nursery for you and your Nursery child ONLY on Wednesday 24th June. The Induction will take place in the Senior Site Assembly Hall from 10.00-11.00am. Your child will be in Nursery Room 2.

You have been allocated a time slot for your visit and we will let you know your appointment time via **TEXT MESSAGE**, so please monitor your texts. Please check to find out which time applies to you. If you do not receive a text message by Friday 19th June, please contact the class teacher tmccorkell825@c2kni.net and she will give you a time.

Your child's Nursery Teacher will be Mrs McCorkell.

During this visit we will ask you to give us some information eg: emergency telephone numbers; people who will be collecting your child; GP and Health visitors; relevant medical information etc.

Please note that due to COVID19 restrictions, Social Distancing will need to be adhered to. With this in mind, staff will direct you to the Assembly Hall and seats to ensure that Health and Safety Guidelines are followed. We appreciate your co-operation.

Please do not bring any other family members or children with you to this visit as this is a special day for you and our new pupil! It is important that the focus of this visit be on your Nursery child and his/her first meeting with staff and the new environment. We will present you with your welcome pack for you and your child.

We hope to see you soon.

Yours faithfully

Principal and Nursery Staff